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UNIVERSITY OF IBADAN 

 

RE: MEMORANDUM ON SCHEDULE OF ELECTRICITY SUPPLY  

ON CAMPUS 

 
The attention of the University Management has been drawn to a purported 

memorandum on Schedule of Electricity Supply on Campus being circulated on Social 

Media. 

 

The University Management wishes to state that the purported memorandum did not 

emanate from the University Management and should therefore be discountenanced. 

 

Members of the University Community are assured of regular and steady electricity 

supply across the campus as much as there is power supply from the Ibadan Electricity 

Distribution Company of Nigeria (IBEDC). 

 

Thank you. 

 

 

G.O. Saliu, MANUPA, MNIM, MAUA 

Registrar and Secretary to Council 

  

 


